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P.O.Box 9
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Sent by e-mail to: dave.j.morrison(@ineos.com

Re.: Renewal of 2nd crediting Period for HFC Decomposition Project in Ulsan (Project 0003) -
Without prejudice

Dear Mr. Morrison,

Thank you for your letter dated 22 November 2011, which was made available to the CDM
Executive Board upon receipt.

Your case was discussed at the sixty-fifth meeting of the Board and as reflected in the
meeting report (para 67)', the Board agreed to renew the crediting period for another seven years
from 1 January 2010 until 31 December 2016. You may wish to note that the Board welcomed your
statement to voluntarily undertake to request a revision of the monitoring plan for the project so as
to be consistent with a revised version of the methodology AMO0001 that has a lower w-factor, from
the date of adoption by the Board of the revised methodology. You may wish to further note that
the Board revised the methodology AMO0001 at its sixty-fifth meeting (para 86 (a)).

In accordance with the instructions from the Board your letter has been made publicly
available on the UNFCCC CDM website, as will this response.

I trust that this response adequately addresses the issues raised in your letter.

Yours singerely
’
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Andrew Howard
Secretary to the CDM Executive Board

http://cdm.unfece.int/filestorage/T/7/U/T7TUE2AMIGSY40BHOQ3IKNOSVXIWLSD1C/ebb5 report.pd7t=0Qlp8bHh
INXVIIDCVAUDiIwSImZrg8dsmlld_p
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